
                                NZSI Auckland Branch Virtual Suzuki on Sunday concert  

                                               21 November 2021   
                                Venue: via Zoom from your home or within your bubble group 

                          Time: 2.30pm   

                                   

Due to events out of our control with the current Auckland Covid-19 restrictions,                                       

the Suzuki on Sunday will be held virtually via Zoom on the 21st November. 

It seems most unlikely that ‘larger’ gatherings will be allowed by them. 
There is no charge for this Virtual concert. 
 
 
This is a great opportunity for students of any level/age/instrument to perform in a supportive 
friendly environment in the comfort of your own home. Please take advantage of this opportunity 
and support our young musicians.  
 
Registration online by going to www.suzuki.org.nz and under Virtual Auckland Suzuki on Sunday 
click on link   
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdDO3EU_oW5qBHn2smC1t9uDdkHEacIrzvSt8IU_k_
Ou0xoow/viewform?usp=pp_url              
For more information email auckland@suzuki.org.nz                                                   
 

**** Cut-off date for registrations will be on the Friday 19th October at 6pm. 

   All those that register, a link will be sent to participants on Saturday evening 20/10 

 

All performers must be current (2020) members of the New Zealand Suzuki Institute.  

Membership ends 31 March each year.   

To renew or register go to www.suzuki.org.nz and click on the required link                                      
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